
August 28, 2025  

 

DOH-Monroe Offices Close in Observance of 
Labor Day  
 

Contact:  
Jennifer Lefelar 
jennifer.lefelar@flhealth.gov 
305-434-5413 
 
Monroe County, Fla. — All Florida Department of Health in Monroe County (DOH-Monroe) 
offices will close on Monday, September 1, 2025, in observance of Labor Day.  
 
Regular office hours resume on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. DOH-Monroe reminds residents 
and visitors to celebrate safely over the holiday weekend.  
 
For medical emergencies that need immediate assistance, call 911.  
 

### 

 

About the Florida Department of Health 

The Department, nationally accredited by the Public Health Accreditation Board, works to 
protect, promote, and improve the health of all people in Florida through integrated state, 
county, and community efforts. 
 
Follow us on X at @HealthyFla and on Facebook. For more information about the Florida 
Department of Health, visit FloridaHealth.gov. 
 
 


